Greenville Town Board

P. O. BOX 188 GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124 812-923-5649

Robert Gibson, President of Board

Jack Sprigler, Clerk-Treasurer

December 21, 1979 Town Hall

An executive meeting was held between President Robert Gibson, Jack Sprigler President elect and Virginia Ham, Town Markhall concerning a problem with the Floyd County Police and the Marshall.

Ms. Ham stated the sheriffs' office told her to work a disturbance on the Kiesler Road and while at this location was advised by radio to work a accident at the WesternFruck Stop.

Mr. Gibson stated the County Police told him that she was told to work the Kiesler Road incident and when she approached the logation a deputy stated she was using profance language when she arrived.

Ms. Ham stated she did not use any such language. She also stated that the daputy told her to state with the incident on Kiesler Road and she did so and then went home. While at home she heard on the radio that she was needed at the Western Truck Stop for an accident.

Mr. Gibson advised Ms. Ham that the police car cannot be used outside the town limits of Greenville and that he asked the new board to contact Sheriff Schindler to come out and advise the board of an understanding we should have with the Floyd County Police.

Mr. Gibson stated he has received complaints from Floyd County Police concerning alcholic beverages being purchased in Georgetown and brought into Greenville and that those doing so stated they were doing it for the Town Markhall. Ms. Ham denied this fact.

Mr. Sprigler advised Ms. Ham to keep a log of all activities as Marshall immediately.

Jack Sprigler

Secretary of the Board

President of the Board Elect

France 12-20-79 Office Manager Janie Gebson Dlub blas. Share Martin Both present at meeting with James Hartfield + Won Riddle to discuss insurance - Jim will get figures ready and get bids for new insurance Water Utility Will be belled separately from Town Board Clk Treas to keep Ino. folder Insurance runs until July